
 

West Lothian Council                                                         

   

 

 

 

  

 

Ladywell East 

 Livingston 

EH54 6DR 

Tel:  01506 442172 

e-mail:   cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk 

                                               
 
                       30th April, 2018 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Bag Packing on Saturday 5th May at Sainsbury’s, Livingston 
 
The Parent Council of Cedarbank School invite you all to come along to help raise money for our school.  
This money will go towards the Leavers Party, School Camp and School Funds. 
 
The more people that turn up, the more money we will be able to raise.  Definitely bring young people! 
 
Please fill in the form below indicating which time slot you would prefer and return to Cedarbank School 
ASAP. 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
 
 
Cedarbank Parent Council 
 
 

 
 
The time slots for the ‘Bag Packing’ on Saturday 5th May at Sainsbury’s, Livingston are as follow: 
 
10-11am _______                           11-12noon_______                                12-1pm______    (Please Tick) 
 

 

Pupils Name _________________________________ 

 

 

Name Parent/Carer (please print)_____________________Signature____________________________ 

 


